
 

 

 
This document is no longer being updated. Please refer to the StrongSchoolsNC: Public Health 
Toolkit or other NCDHHS COVID-19 guidance for schools. 

https://covid19.ncdhhs.gov/strong-schools-nc-public-health-toolkit/download
https://covid19.ncdhhs.gov/strong-schools-nc-public-health-toolkit/download
https://covid19.ncdhhs.gov/guidance#schools

